
Happy Fall Y’All 

I have scheduled a late lunch/early dinner social on Saturday, 

December 5th 2020, at the BBQ restaurant Hard Eight in 

Burleson.  

For those of you that aren’t familiar with this restaurant, it’s a 

family owned and operated business that first opened in 2003 

in Stephenville, Texas.  

There are now six locations in the DFW area. It’s authentic 

Texas BBQ that is served straight from the pit to your plate. If 

you’d like to attend this social. 

I’ll be at the November meeting with a sign-up sheet, or you 

can email me at texascherry@att.net. 

 Hard Eight is located directly off of I-35, so hopefully it will be 

convenient for everyone.  

I’m hoping that things will start to improve in the coming 

months and we can plan a lot more socials for the coming year. 

In the meantime stay safe and warm. See you in November! 

SAVE THE DATE-DECEMBER SOCIAL Saturday December 5, 2020 

3:00 PM HARD EIGHT BBQ RESTAURANT 220 N. Burleson Blvd. 

Burleson Texas 76028  

 

Gayle Cherry  

Vice President 

mailto:texascherry@att.net

